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WEST VERNON PARISH WATERWORKS DISTRICT     

  P.O. Box 400 ~ 5292 Hwy. 171 ~ Anacoco, Louisiana 71403
                           Ph. (337) 238-2656     Website:  https://wvwater.myruralwater.com     E-mail:  wvwater@gmail.com
Louisiana Department of Health Lead Line Survey Statement
Per the Louisiana Department of Health, water systems are required to report to the public if lead lines are currently in use.
West Vernon Parish Waterworks District was established AFTER the lead ban of 1988, therefore ALL of our lines are made of NON-Lead material.

Our system was built after the lead ban, therefore only non-lead materials were used to build the water system and are still prohibited for use today. In addition, our operators visually inspect meters and perform inspections during repairs of service lines and main repairs. We also regularly inspect backflow prevention devices.
We are committed to providing safe water to all of our customers. 


This Institution Is An Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer
� EMBED PBrush  ���








_1063609268

